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Tettlebaum Honored by Missouri 
State Medical Association
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that partner Harvey Tettlebaum 
received the Missouri Medicine Distinguished Editorial Service Award for his 
“distinguished and outstanding editorial service to the readers of Missouri 
Medicine: The Journal of the Missouri State Medical Association.” The award 
was presented during the Missouri State Medical Association’s annual meeting 
April 8, 2019. Missouri Medicine is a bi-monthly, peer-reviewed medical 
journal in publication since 1904.

Based in Husch Blackwell’s Jefferson City office, Tettlebaum is a member of 
the firm’s Healthcare, Life Sciences & Education industry group and routinely 
represents healthcare providers across the spectrum of care, including mental 
health professionals, pharmacists and pharmacies, emergency medical 
services, physicians and dentists.
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